
The last few years at Trust Company of Oklahoma have been filled with many 
positive changes. Our company has grown, built momentum, and expanded our 
range of services. Yet, we take pride in remaining committed to our founding 
mission and values. 

We are fortunate to rely on the skills and knowledge of many professionals who 
work at TCO. They serve our clients diligently and tirelessly. I would like to take a 
moment to share great news about our professional team.

We have restructured our Oklahoma City office, and I’m honored to introduce 
this dedicated group to you. Under the management of Senior Vice President 
Joe Ray, some of the most experienced and respected trust and investment 
advisors in the region are working to protect and grow the assets of families and 
organizations across Oklahoma and beyond. Please help me welcome Senior 
Vice President Tim Hopkins, Vice President Brooke Holman, Vice President 
Emily Crain, and Investment Officer Jordan Hunt. They are devoted to continuing 
our 30-year legacy of serving you in the Oklahoma City area.

It is also my pleasure to announce the hiring of two highly respected officers in 
Tulsa: Vice President Matt Matheson and Vice President Bri Ghosn. In addition, 
later this fall, our colleagues from the Utica office will move to our main location 
at the Warren Two Building in south Tulsa. 

As you can see, we continue to strengthen our company. I hope your summer is 
filled with relaxation, family, and friends. Thank you for your continued confidence 
and for allowing us to serve you.

A message from the Desk of Tom Wilkins
V I E W P O I N T

THOMAS W. WILKINS
President, Chairman
and CEO

July 2018

INVESTMENT PERSPECT IVES


